
 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT CORRECTION 

The following is a correction to the original document issued earlier in the day. 

For any further clarifications on these additions, please contact Ana Ramon at 

210-382-4295 or info@texaslsg.org 

 

The analysis for the Rep. Simmons bill for HB 2050 of today’s floor report was 

previously given a favorable rating. The rating has been updated to Unfavorable.   
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